
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

AND  

AFFORDING AN OPPORTUNITY FOR A PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

The Atlanta District of the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT-ATL) will conduct a public 

meeting on Thursday, November 15, 2018.  The meeting will begin at 4:30 p.m. and will be held at The 

Texas Department of Transportation Texarkana Area Office, 520 Sowell Lane Texarkana, Texas.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to provide information regarding transportation projects and programs that 

might affect bicycle use of the state system within the Atlanta District.  The Atlanta District is made up 

of Bowie, Camp, Cass, Harrison, Marion, Morris, Panola, Titus, and Upshur Counties. 

 

The meeting will consist of an open house from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Exhibits pertaining to the 

existing state system and upcoming projects on the state system will be available.   

   

All interested citizens are invited to attend this public meeting.  Verbal and written comments from the 

public regarding bicycle use of the state system in the Atlanta District are requested.  Comments may be 

presented either at the meeting or in writing within 15 days after the public meeting (postmarked on or 

before Friday, November 30, 2018).  Written comments not turned in at the meeting should be mailed to 

Terri McCasland, Atlanta District Bicycle Coordinator, Texas Department of Transportation, 701 East 

Main Street, Atlanta, Texas, 75551. 

 

Any interested citizen may request that this meeting be formalized into a public hearing by submitting a 

written request to Terri McCasland, at the above mentioned address, on/or before Wednesday, October 

31, 2018.  In the event such request is received, the public meeting to be held November 15, 2018, will 

be conducted as a formal public hearing.  Also, any citizen who wishes to be added to our mailing list 

for future notices may make a request in writing to Terri McCasland at the above mentioned address, 

on/or before Wednesday, October 31, 2018. 

 

Persons who have special communication or accommodation needs and who plan to attend the meeting 

should contact Terri McCasland at (903) 799-1215 by 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, October 31, 2018. 

 

 

 


